
Falls Village Recreation Commission

Meeting Minutes

Wednesday,October 13th, 2021, at 7:00 pm

At the Falls Village Town Hall

(108 Main Street, Falls Village)

A regular meeting of the Falls Village Recreation Commission was held on this date at the Falls Village Town Hall and called

to order at 7:05 pm by John Morrissey. In attendance: Susan Allen, Daipai Horace, Melissa Lopes, John Morrissey, Ted Moy,

and Emily Peterson (Director) Absent: Dan Carr and Thomas Wilson.

Old Business:

Approval of Minutes:

FVRC Regular Meeting Minutes of September 8th, 2021: MOTION by Ted Moy, seconded by Susan Allen, to approve the

Regular Meeting Minutes of September 8th, 2021, as submitted.  Motion passed unanimously.

New Business:

1. Chairman Morrissey updated the Commision on the upcoming fall tree planting at the Recreation Center.  The

commission discussed placement, type, and number of trees to be planted. Trees will be planted by Blue Spade

Landscaping (Garret Scavotto - Owner) outside of the fence around the pool. Suggested tree types and number of

trees are still to be finalized.

2. Rec. Director Emily Peterson updated the Commision on the upcoming Halloween Trunk or Treat on Main Street

from 5-7 pm on October 31st, 2021. The Commission hopes that this event will provide Falls Village Community

with a central, outdoor place to trick-or-treat. Residents, local businesses, and organizations have been invited to

participate and prizes (GC’s from The Falls Village Cafe) will be awarded for the best decorated vehicles and table

displays. Registration for the event is free. Registration forms have been placed in the Town Hall and can also be

found on the FV Town Website or by emailing Emily at the FCRC. Flyers for the event have been posted on

Facebook, the FV Town Website, and places around town. In addition to the Trunk or Treat, there will be a hayride

(weather permitting). The LHK 8th Grade class has been asked to help handing out tickets to families that want to

vote for the best decorated vehicles and table displays and assisting the commission as needed. Emily will contact

the constables to close Main Street during the event.

3. Ski Club (Winter 2022): Discussion moved to the next meeting.

Other Business:

Chairman Morrissey reported to the Commision about a complaint received regarding a bathing suit worn by one of the

lifeguards. The lifeguard was addressed at the time the suit was worn.  The Commision asked Emily Peterson to contact

Stacey Dodge at the Grove to obtain information regarding lifeguard dress-code policies and employment practices.

Advertisement for an Aquatics Director is a priority for FV PoolSeason 2022. The Commission will review the current job

description and revise if needed.

With no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 7:55 pm.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, November 10th, 2021.

Respectfully Submitted,

Melissa Lopes, Secretary


